
 

 

 
 

Notice regarding By-Election 

 

District 2  

 

February 6, 2020 
  

 

 

Dear District 2 Members: 

 

A By-election was scheduled for Thursday, March 5, 2020 for a member of Council for District 2.  There were no 

nominations received from eligible candidates.  Consequently, the By-election will not be held as scheduled.  

 

This By-election will be re-scheduled to be held in conjunction with the regular elections for professional members 

representing Districts 3, 4 & 5.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly (gpettifer@denturists-cdo.com)   

 

Best regards, 
 

 
Dr. Glenn Pettifer 

Registrar and CEO 
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